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As an Oregon author of YA material, I believe strongly in the importance of showing 

young Oregonians a diversity of viewpoints and backgrounds. Which is why I'm 

writing to support SB 1583.  

 

This bill is crucial for promoting intellectual freedom and guaranteeing that all 

students have equal access to educational resources which is a basic right. It's 

important to prevent school officials from filtering educational content through a lens 

of bias or discrimination. 

 

I appreciate your attention to this matter. 


